
TAKE PRECAUTIONS

THE AFRICAN 
SWINE FEVER
VIRUS
KILLS PIGS
The African Swine Fever Virus (ASFV) is a highly
contagious disease in pigs and wild boar.
There is no vaccine for this disease. 
It poses no risk to human health, however, 
it can cause severe agricultural economic loss.

Travellers,
road hauliers
do not spread
the disease!

agriculture.gouv.fr/peste-porcine-africaine
Messages and visuals adapted from the World Organisation for Animal Health (OIE) ‘ASF Kills Pigs’ campaign.

ARE YOU RETURNING FROM A TRIP
ABROAD ? VIA CAR, COACH, PLANE OR BOAT ?
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Be sure to dispose of any food leftovers
in suitable, closed bins.

Do not transport pigs or pork products.
If you do, you must declare it
to the relevant transport authorities.


